
 
 

Media Release 
THE CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF VERNON 

3400 – 30th Street 
Vernon, BC 

V1T 5E6 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: July 12, 2017 
MEDIA CONTACT: Tanya Laing Gahr, Communications Officer 
TELEPHONE:  250-550-3539 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Council approves firefighting resources for provincial wildfire response 
 
Vernon Council has endorsed the use of one engine or tanker and up to six Vernon Fire 
Rescue Services (VFRS) members to provide support for provincial wildfire suppression 
if assistance is requested by the Province.  
 
VFRS has committed to sending resources only when there is enough strength locally 
to maintain services to Vernon. VFRS firefighters deployed to assist provincial wildfire 
suppression efforts could include members of the Vernon Volunteer Fire Association 
and International Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF), as well as one chief. 
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